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As this, our final issue as Editors goes to print, we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you, the readers and contributors to Education in Rural Australia 
for your interest and support over the many years we have been editing the journal. 
Without your commitment to issues of rural education we would not have been able 
to sustain this publication. 
 
In addition, thanks to all who have served on the Editorial Board during our tenure 
as Editors. You have been a tremendous support to our work, and we have valued 
the skill and candour you brought to your work as reviewers and sounding boards. 
And to past editors while we have been working with the journal, Don Squires and 
Myra Dunn, our thanks for their collegiality.  
 
To all who have reviewed for the journal over the years, we could not have 
published the high quality work that we have endeavoured to without your insight, 
commitment to the professional learning of all authors who submit, and professional 
and timely feedback to authors. In particular, we would like to acknowledge that 
work of Ros Brennan Kemmis, Deb Clarke, Geoff Danaher, Patrick Danaher, Graham 
Daniel, Sue Dockett, Milena Dunn, Michael Gard, Kristina Gottschall, Annette 
Green, Louise Hard, Wendy Hastings, Brian Hemmings, Julie Hollitt, Sally Knipe, 
Hope Longwell-Grice, Noella MacKenzie, Cathryn McConaghy, Beverley Moriarty, 
Zeffie Nicholas, Matti Novak, Bob Perry, Stephen Relf, Andrea Reupert, Peter 
Rushbrook, Tracey Smith, Richard Taffe, Vickie Vance, Jane Wilkinson, Stephen 
Winn, Stuart Woodcock, and Lucie Zundans. Thanks to you all for your efforts on 
behalf of Education in Rural Australia.  
 
We wish the very best to the incoming Editorial team, and we again thank you for 
your patience, support and readership over the past nine years. 
 

Will Letts & Tracey Simpson 


